
Internship Experiences in Bangladesh and the Philippines
Stories from the Field
Come hear about upcoming funded 
internship placements in Bangladesh, India, 
Malaysia, Nepal and Japan, and talk to past 
interns about their experiences. 

Join recently returned CAPI interns, Kip Jorgensen and Elsie 
Daoust  to hear about their internship experiences in Bangladesh 
and the Philippines.  They will share both personal stories 
and professional experiences working with migrant rights 
organizations and research institutions. 

Tuesday, February 3, 2015
12:30 – 1:30 pm
David Strong Building, Room C118

Part of International Development Week – see www.uvic.ca/international for the full schedule of events

http://www.uvic.ca/international/faculty-staff/home/news/current/news-item-IDW.php

